
 

 
 

 

 

 

WANTED: 
Retired or Former Public Safety Personnel 

 

 
Safe-Ed. LLC is hiring professionals to work in the public and private 

school security field. We currently have openings for full and part time 

personnel, serving five public school districts in Oakland County. 

(We are NOT a red-patch company) 

Contact us for more information, or visit 

www.safe-ed.net 
 

George Zielinski 
george@safe-ed.net | 248.229.5068 

 
 

Steve Brandimore 
steve@safe-ed.net | 248.425.6546 
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